
From: snowwhite1984@gmail.com
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Sheriff Bob Fletcher
Date: Thursday, April 29, 2021 11:07:49 PM

PLEASE do not take away the YouTube Live On Patrol channel! There's nothing wrong with
it! It's important to see the truth. Also, it makes the police department look BETTER! I think
it's important to have this channel, and LIVE  Thanks!

Julie C.
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